

Moscow Centre WANO-MC

25 FERGANSKAYA, MOSCOW, 109507, RUSSIA

PHONE: +7 495 376 15 87

FAX: +7 495 376 08 97

info@wanomc.ru

Nº MC-18/0511 04.04.2018 Pages 1

To: Mr. Hossein Ghaffari, Bushehr NPP Manager and Managing Director Copy: Mr. Hamid Azarbad, WANO-MC Representative at Bushehr NPP

From: Mr. Vasily Aksenov, Director, WANO Moscow Centre

Subject: WANO Moscow Center Workshop

Dear Mr. Ghaffari,

In addition to the letter MC-18/0401 please be informed that in view of the Kola NPP performance necessity the dates of the international meeting «MULTI-UNIT ACCIDENT MANAGEMENT» are postponed. The Workshop will be held on September 10-14, 2018. The corrected information letter and registration form are allocated at the WANO-MC open website (www.wanomc.ru).

I am asking you to confirm your representative's possibility to participate in the new dates. The representative's filled in registration form is to be sent before August 10, 2018 to the email address of the coordinator: iablokov@wanomc.ru.

I hope for continued fruitful cooperation.

Best regards,

Vasily Aksenov

Director

WANO Moscow Centre